
                                                

Dear Paul,  
 
On behalf of OJEN and the TLA, we would like to thank you for the valuable contribution of your time 
and efforts as a volunteer in the Elementary School Civil Mock Trial at Palmerston Public School! 

 

`         

     

  
The students in Kevin Finlayson’s afternoon class said: 
 

 Paul is a really good actor by what I’ve seen.  He’s very patient.  Paul is fun but strict (which is good).  
He’d probably make a very great teacher. 
 I worked mostly with Paul and he was really, really great at helping me become a witness.  He asked 
tough questions (which was good) and helped me with answers and my posture (very important it 
turns out).  
 Paul was an amazing actor.  When we were in court he always stayed in role. 
 Paul was a great judge and made sure that both sides agreed. 
 I am interested in learning about being a lawyer because I kind of want to be one when I’m older. 
 I liked how nice, and helpful and supportive the lawyers were, and they helped you understand the 
law better. 

 
Thank you!  
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